
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO                  :           Regional Executive Directors  

Directors of Bureaus 
Heads of Attached Agencies 

 
THRU             : National and Regional GAD Focal Point System (GFPS) 
 
FROM             : The Chairperson, National GAD Focal Point System 
 
SUBJECT       : CALL FOR PARTICIPATION OF GFPS MEMBERS IN ONLINE 

DENR-PHILIPPINE COMMISSION ON WOMEN (PCW) 
CONSULTATION ON GENDER MAINSTREAMING IN DENR’S 
SUPERVISORY AND MANAGEMENT COURSES ON JUNE 30, 
2021 

 
DATE  : June 15, 2021 

The Department on Environment and Natural Resources is developing a partnership with 
the Philippine Commission on Women (PCW) towards mainstreaming gender in the Department’s 
Supervisory and Management Courses managed under the Human Resources Development Service  
ENR Academy Program. The general objective of this partnership is to ensure the Supervisory and 
Management Courses are gender responsive. 

The partnership is hosting a consultation on June 30, 2021 at 8.30 am to 12 noon, wherein 
PCW will present a desk review of the said courses and DENR will present responses for 
discussion. 

The consultation is expected to take up key precepts, laws and regulations, and practices 
important to understanding gender mainstreaming for those in supervisory and management 
positions. We invite your office to nominate  two senior GFPS members to attend the consultation 
who could contribute and/or gain from this discussion. 

Below is the link for the said consultation: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/99642516466?pwd=MnZ6bnJKb1QxbThhalljcGVBaTJZUT09 
Meeting ID: 996 4251 6466 
Passcode: DENRPCW 

Please forward the names of your nominees to the GAD Director, Dir. Elenida  Basug, on 
or before June 21, 2021. 

Your support will be of great assistance in strengthening the capacity of our GFPS. 

 

       
      ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel. No. 929-66-26 


